Independence Athletic Boosters

Meeting minutes from May 20, 2010

Attendees: Joe Kanyok, Jerry Narduzzi, Lisa Kemenyes, Bob Juran, Ray Martin, Dave Linscott, Don Krowlokowski, Jeff
Malarik

Secretary/Meeting minutes discussion:

e Minutes approved from April 2010 meeting.
e Consider advertising package to include banner for football stadium, website banner and in-program ad

Treasurer’s Report (provided by Dave Linscott):

e Discussion on 501c3 filing — decision to move forward and review

e Consider a general form which outlines conditions of participation in athletics; each athlete would need to

sign and return. Some specifics are:
0 Permission to participate in spring ‘walk around’ and other fundraising events
0 Pictures may be taken at events

O Release Boosters from potential liability

Old Business

e Net proceeds from wine tasting event were $3,300
e Final contribution toward High School baseball scoreboard was $3,400

Current/New Business

e Date for spring walk-around is May 25. Athletes to arrive at 5:30pm.
e Ideas for football stadium entrance were discussed; rehab of plants and new signage

e Boosters agreed to provide a $100 award to each Senior Athlete of the year. Presentation to be made on

May 27 at the spring awards night.
e All officers were re-elected for 2010/2011 school year

O President — Ray Martin



0 Vice President — Lisa Kemenyes
0 Treasurer —Dave Linscott

0 Secretary —Joe Kanyok
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